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IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 
 
(87) Output 2.1: Settlement Services 
 
 
Senator Ellison asked: 

How will the new relationship between AMEP and Job Network be implemented, 
administered and monitored? 

Answer: 

The Government recognises the importance of constructive links between the AMEP 
and Job Network.   
 
This issue will be considered in the AMEP review. 
 
Recommendations regarding the implementation, administration and monitoring of 
the relationship between AMEP and Job Network will be made in the final stages of 
the review process. 
 
The outcomes of the review will be used to inform the development of the Request 
for Tender for the AMEP Tender Process. 




